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Monday 9th October 2023

RE: Health and Safety

Dear parents,

In the Early Years (Terrific Twos, Nursery and Reception), the children do a lot of messy 
learning, as well as learning to manage their own hygiene and use the toilet independently. As a result, 
some children do inevitably need to change their clothes. Please can you ensure you send a clean set of 
clothes to school with your child in case we need to change them. Whilst we do have some spare 
clothes, these are limited in number, and most children prefer to change into something that is theirs. 
If your child does borrow clothes from school, please can you ensure you wash and return them to 
school. 

Learning to use the toilet is a big step for children, and we understand that this process can take 
children some time to master and some children may still be wearing pull-ups. If your child is still 
wearing pull-ups, please can you inform your child’s class teacher as there are procedures that staff 
need to follow. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Alexia Hilas 

Early Years Assistant Headteacher


